
 

Dear Illinois Funds Participant, 
 
 
In an effort to meet our goals of safety, liquidity, and highest return on investment while aligning 
with statutory requirements we revisit our investment policy regularly. 
 
As such, The Illinois Funds investment policy went through a recent review and has been 
updated.   The investment policy was distributed to participants with the September statements 
and went into effect on November 15, 2016. 
 
To review The Illinois Funds investment policy click here. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Illinois Funds Team 

Investment Policy Update 
November 15, 2016 

http://illinoistreasurer.gov/Local_Governments/The_Illinois_Funds/Investment_Policy

